
 
What happens if my National HOG Membership expires, can I still belong to the local HOG Chapter? 

All Harley Owners Group members may join any affiliated chapter. An expired membership in H.O.G. 
automatically terminates local chapter membership. It is the responsibility of each local chapter to ensure that 
chapter members are current H.O.G. members and to maintain on file in the chapter records a signed copy of 
the annual Chapter Membership Enrollment Form and Release for each chapter member. It shall be the 
responsibility of any person applying for, or renewing, membership in a local chapter to provide proof of his or 
her National membership as a condition of eligibility for membership. (Excerpt from Annual Charter for HOG 
Chapters: Article VI, subpart 1)


What types of local H.O.G. memberships are there? 

Local H.O.G. chapters have only one type of membership. Chapters do not have life memberships or collect 
dues for multi-year memberships.


How do I join the Sudbury #9006 H.O.G. Chapter? 

To join the Sudbury H/O/G/Chapter, you must first be a National H.O.G. full or associate member (see above).


Prospective members sometimes ask if they can join the Chapter online. The answer is “no”, because we are 
required to have your signature on the membership application form. But you can download the form and 
have it filled out in advance.


To join the Sudbury H.O.G. Chapter, come to a Chapter meeting, complete the membership application form, 
and pay your annual dues (cash or check only). Or you can stop by the Rock Harley Davidson Dealership, 
Long Lake Road and complete the application and pay your dues.


The cost for a 1-year membership in the Sudbury H.O.G. Chapter is $20.00. Dues for local Chapter 
membership are separate from dues to National H.O.G.


The Chapter Membership Officer will process your application and welcome you to the Chapter.


Why should I join a chapter besides the National affiliation? 

It's a question of whether you want to have a lot of fun and events to participate in, or a whole lot of fun and 
events and WEEKLY rides to participate in with lots of new friends! Remember; the only thing better than 
riding in a National event, is riding in a group ride.


Any questions call our Membership Officer,  Percy Barriault at Mobile (705) 618-9471 or Home (705) 969-4917 
or email at sudburyhogchapter@gmail.com 
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